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Redcar and Cleveland Borough Council  
Stockton-on-Tees Borough Council 
Hartlepool Borough Council 

 

Your Ref:  

Our Ref: EN010103 

Date: 23 June 2022 
 

 
Dear Sir / Madam 
 
Planning Act 2008 and The Infrastructure Planning (Examination Procedure) Rules 
2010 – Rule 17 
 
Application by Net Zero Teesside Power Limited and Net Zero North Sea 
Storage Limited for an Order Granting Development Consent for the Net Zero 
Teesside Project. 
 
Request for further information 
 
The Examining Authority’s (ExA) written questions (ExQ1) were issued on 19 May 2022 
(PD-012). However the ExA notes that Stockton-on-Tees Borough Council (STBC) and 
Hartlepool Borough Council (HBC) have not responded to the questions directed to 
them. The ExA therefore makes a written request under Rule 17 of the Examination 
Procedure Rules for STBC and HBC to engage in the Examination and respond to the 
questions. 
 
The ExA notes that Redcar and Cleveland Borough Council (RCBC) has provided a 
response to some of ExQ1 but the following is required: 
 

• Answers to ExQ1 GH.1.1, GH.1.3, GH.1.7, NV.1.1 and NV.1.3; 

• ExQ1 GEN.1.37 has not been adequately answered. Table 3.1 ‘Relevant Planning 
History’ is on pages 12-15 of the original Planning Statement [APP-070] and on 
pages 13-16 of the updated version [REP1-003]; 

• PDF copies of the Conservation Area appraisals, as requested in ExQ1 HE.1.6. 
 
STBC, HBC and RCBC are asked to provide responses to the questions no later than 
Deadline 4, Thursday 7 July 2022. If you have any queries about the questions please 
contact the Case Team using the details provided at the top of this letter. 
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Yours faithfully 
 

Kevin Gleeson 
 
Lead Member of the Examining Authority 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
This communication does not constitute legal advice. 
Please view our Privacy Notice before sending information to the Planning Inspectorate. 
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